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Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR

From: d mcgrath [djmcgrath1@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 3:12 PM
To: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR
Subject: [spam] RE: CAR application for Certificate of Appropriateness for 2601 E Broad St (June 27, 

2017)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Ms. Pitts, 
 
I have reviewed the electronic copy of the Application/Certificate of Appropriateness listed on https://richmondva.legistar.com/ for the 
above address as recommended in your letter to "Property Owners in the Vicinity of 2601 E Broad Street" dated 6-12-2017. It appears 
that the changes in the rear entry porch are not only consistent with the historical nature of the neighborhood but enhance the property 
as well. I do hope CAR supports this application. 
 
Thank you for your notification. 
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel J. McGrath 
2619 E. Broad St. 
Richmond, VA 


